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Perrottet needs to answer Dutton’s 15 questions

NSW Premier Dominic Perrottet needs to reveal the answers to the 15 questions Peter
Dutton asked Anthony Albanese about his Voice to Parliament proposal.

On Friday last week, Perrottet signed up to support the divisive Voice proposal at the
national cabinet meeting.

“Peter Dutton has put 15 sensible questions to Anthony Albanese about the Voice but
Albanese has refused to answer these,” said FamilyVoice NSW State Director Graeme
Mitchell.

“Given the NSW premier has signed up to support the Voice, he needs to reveal what
answers he received from Albanese about the 15 matters before committing to support the
proposal.

“Australians should not be kept in the dark. They deserve to have details before they vote.

“If Perrottet has not received any answers, he needs to explain why he signed up in
support without any detail,” Mitchell added.
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https://twitter.com/PeterDutton_MP/status/1611919809880666112
https://twitter.com/PeterDutton_MP/status/1611919809880666112
https://www.theguardian.com/australia-news/2023/feb/03/pm-state-and-territory-leaders-formally-back-indigenous-voice-to-parliament-with-statement-of-intent

